
 

 

NOTICE: 
Health Choice Moving to Roche ACCU-CHEK 

Blood Glucose Testing Supplies  

Dear Provider,  

You have been identified as a prescriber of blood testing supplies for Health Choice members. Due 

to this, we want to notify you that Health Choice is moving to Roche ACCU-CHEK meters and blood 

glucose testing supplies effective 6/1/2018. As part of this transition, members can receive a meter 

from Roche ACCU-CHEK and get ACCU-CHEK test strips through Health Choice starting 3/1/2018 

Meters included in this promotion include:  

 ACCU-CHEK Guide, ACCU-CHEK Aviva Plus, and ACCU-CHEK Nano.  

A member can receive a Roche ACCU-CHEK meter in the following ways: 

 Request a voucher online at http://meters.accu-chek.com or call the ACCU-CHEK Service Center 

at 1-800-835-8108 to make a request for a voucher.  Take the voucher to the pharmacy to 

receive a meter. 

 Ask a pharmacist to submit a prescription claim to the Roche ACCU-CHEK meter program.  

 Contact Health Choice at 800-322-8670 for assistance.  

 

If pharmacies or members need technical assistance, they can call Roche at 1-800-835-8108.  

If ACCU-CHEK blood glucose testing supplies are not appropriate for your specific member, please 
submit a prior authorization request to Health Choice Pharmacy Department to review and render 
a decision for your member. Please fax HCA request to 1-877-422-8130 and HCIC request to   
1- 855-411-7559 

If you have any questions, call us at 800-322-8670. We are always here for you. 
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